
 

 

12 September 2022 
 
 
 
His Majesty The King 
Buckingham Palace 
London 
SW1A 1AA 
 
 

Condolences following the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 

 
Your Majesty, 
 
It is with profound sadness that I write to express my, and our whole organisation’s, condolences 
following the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
We share in your grief and, like millions across our country and the wider Commonwealth, we 
deeply mourn her loss. 
 
The Queen was a shining example of fortitude and integrity, displaying great devotion to public 
service. She was the very heart of our nation. 
 
The Chartered Institute of Environmental Health is proud of the Royal Charter granted to us in 1984, 
and we have been very grateful for the association we have had with the monarchy since our 
creation. 
 
We offer you our thoughts and our support during this extremely difficult time. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
Julie Barratt 
President of the Chartered Institute of Environmental Health 
 


